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The Progress Report on the House of Commons Accessibility Plan 2023–2025 is now available on 

ourcommons.ca.  

Published annually over the course of the Plan, this report provides information on the progress made 

this past year in implementing the Plan and summarizes initiatives completed since the Plan’s launch 

on December 1, 2022.  

The House of Commons is committed to continuing the conversation on accessibility and implementing 

necessary changes, not only during the implementation of the Plan but for many years to come.  

For more information: 

Mathieu Gravel 
Director of Outreach and Media Relations 
Office of the Speaker of the House of Commons 
613-408-6810 | mathieu.gravel@parl.gc.ca  

Follow us on Social Media 

https://www.ourcommons.ca/en/accessibility/publication/2023-progress
https://www.ourcommons.ca/en/accessibility/publication/2023-2025-action-plan
mailto:mathieu.gravel@parl.gc.ca
https://www.ourcommons.ca/en/social-media

